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Situation 
 

The behavioral health, 
OUD, and SUD 
workforce gap  
 

Opiate use crisis 
 

Gaps in  
prevention, early 
intervention,  
treatment and  
recovery support 
for SUD and  
OUD 
 

Limited evidence  
based care and  
prevention for  
addiction  
disorders  
 

Infrastructure is  
disparate and 
poorly  
coordinated, but 
state is moving 
toward  
integrated care 
 

Behavioral, OUD and 
SUD clients usually  
access care via  
primary physician 
 

Rural and medically  
underserved  

PSU’s support 
 

PSU’s 
undergraduate 
and 
graduate 
behavioral 
health and 
primary care 
programs’ 
faculty, staff and 
students 
 

Support of 
existing state 
laws and 
policies 
 

Federally 
Qualifying 
Health Center 
(FQHC) 
internship 
positions at our 
four new sites 
 
Federal funding 

  Priorities 
 
Serving 
diverse life-
span groups  
 
Systemic, 
sustainable 
change 
 
Integrative 
models of  
care  
 

Inputs 
 

What we invest 
Outputs 

 

What we do                         Who we reach 

Recruit students 
interested in pursuing a 
master’s-level degree in 
counseling with a focus 
on addiction treatment 
 

Create and implement 
interdisciplinary courses 
for students and 
professionals in 
evidence-based 
assessment and care for 
OUD and SUD 
 

Develop addictions 
treatment certificate for 
graduate-level students 
 

Provide professional 
development for 
students, professionals, 
and university faculty 
regarding SUD, OUD 
and MAT 
 

Place interns at FQHC 
sites and provide them 
with intensive, high-
quality supervision in 
evidence-based care 
 

Increase family support 
and community 
awareness for addressing 
behavioral health 
concerns, SUD, and 
OUD 
 

Behavioral 
and primary 

health 
undergrad 
students 

 
and 

 
Behavioral 
and primary 
health grad 

students 
 

and 
 

Behavioral 
and primary 

health 
professionals 

 

People who 
suffer from 
OUD, SUD, 

and their 
community 

 

Outcomes 
 

Short                      Medium                    Long 

More behavioral 
and primary 
healthcare 
students aimed 
at treating SUD 
and OUD 
 

Establishment of 
FQHC 
internship sites 
 

Health of the 
populations of NH 
are improved 
regarding OUD 
and SUD 

 

Behavioral health and 
SUD/OUD treatment 
providers brought together 
 

More behavioral and 
primary healthcare 
workers in the state 
trained to treat OUD and 
SUD (including with 
MAT) 
 

More public awareness of 
how to access treatment 
for behavioral health, 
OUD and SUD 
 
 


